
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE
WATERFRONT PROJECT 2018-2020

Learn more online at: campbellriver.ca/construction

Wondering what’s coming up this construction season for 
the City of Campbell River? 
Attend a drop-in open house to learn more about the City’s plans for improving 
services and access along Highway 19A between Rockland Road and 1st Ave, as 
well as the roundabout to be constructed at Rockland Road and an overview of 
current status on the city’s sea level rise planning.

Wednesday, March 6, 2019
Drop in between 4:00-7:00 PM
Maritime Heritage Centre, 621 Island Highway

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
OPPORTUNITY FOR INPUT
Zoning Bylaw Amendment

File: P1800053 (2270 Dalton Road)

A Public Hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of City Hall 
located at 301 St. Ann’s Road in Campbell River, B.C. at 6:30 p.m. 
on March 11, 2019 to provide an opportunity for public input on     
Bylaw No. 3730, 2019.

What is the purpose of Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 3730, 2019? 

The purpose of Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 3730, 2019 is to 
rezone property from Residenti al One (R-1) to Residenti al Two (R-2).

Legal Descripti on

LOT 6 DISTRICT LOT 218 COMOX LAND DISTRICT PLAN VIP11310

Where can I view a copy of the bylaw?

View a copy of the proposed Bylaw at City Hall in the Development 
Services Department between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., 
Monday to Friday from March 1, 2019 to March 11, 2019.

How can I provide comments?

Speak at the Public Hearing or share a writt en submission for 
Council’s considerati on. Submit writt en comments in advance to 
the Development Services Department at City Hall, or email to 
planning@campbellriver.ca, to be received no later than 3 p.m. on 
Friday March 8, 2019. Register at the Public Hearing or in advance by 
calling 250-286-5700.

Please note that legal considerati ons prevent Council from  
receiving any representati ons or submissions aft er the close of       
the Public Hearing.

For more informati on, please contact the City of Campbell River 
Development Services Department at 250-286-5726 or
Cassandra Marsh at 250-286-5742 or via email at                      
cassandra.marsh@campbellriver.ca
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COMMUNITY UPDATE
MARCH 1, 2019
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CURBSIDE YARDWASTE COLLECTION STARTS 
MONDAY, MARCH 4

Important how-to ti ps:

• Place yard waste in a 
rigid, lidded container 
no larger than 80 litres 
each (maximum weight 
20kg/44lbs).

• Container must be 
clearly marked Yard 
Waste.

• Tie branches and 
prunings in secure 
bundles measuring 
maximum 90 centi metres (36 inches) long and 60 centi metres (24 inches) wide. 
Diameter of individual branches must not exceed 7.5 centi metres (3 inches).

• Unlimited amounts of yard waste are accepted.

• Please note: Curbside collecti on no longer accepts yard waste in plasti c bags, 
even if they are labelled biodegradable (paper bags are sti ll acceptable).

 
Campbell River residents can also take material to the Yard Waste Drop-off 
Centre that is open year-round Friday to Tuesday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
(Closed Wednesday and Thursday). The Yard Waste Drop-off  Centre is located
west of the Inland Highway off  Willis Road, past the Shell Stati on. There is no 
charge for City of Campbell River residents to drop yard waste material at this site. 
(There is a fee for commercial use.)
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